
 
Progress on Yearplan 
 
The Internal Governance Committee is continuing our work on policy reviews and 
progressing as planned through our monthly review goals.  
 
Past Events, Projects, & Activities  
 
Policy Reviews 

• We have reviewed several policies, including the MSU Governance & YOU 
Committee policy and Interfaith Council policy. Changes will soon be sent to the 
SRA for review and approval.  

 
Consultations 

• We are currently in the process of reaching out to various parties for 
consultations regarding edits to Bylaw 2 (MSU Membership) and The Role of the 
MSU during Labour Disputes policy. 

 
 
Upcoming Events, Projects, & Activities  
 
Policy Reviews  

• We will be continuing with our policy review schedule, with the next policy to be 
edited being MSU Campus Events.  

• We will also now be moving on to having member-led policy reviews, which we 
are very excited for! 

 
Successes 
 
The committee has been able to keep on a solid track based on the review schedule that 
was laid out at the beginning of the year. I am hopeful that we will be able to complete all 
the policies that we have scheduled for the year!  
 
Volunteers  
 
I would like to express my continued gratitude to all the committee members for all their 
hard work this semester! I have seen tremendous growth in their policy review skills 
already and am sure this will continue through the rest of the year.  

. 

REPORT 
From the office of the… 

Associate Vice-President (Internal 
Governance) 

TO: Members of the Student Representative Assembly 

FROM: Aiman Dhiloon, Associate Vice-President (Internal Governance) 

SUBJECT: SRA 22J Report 

DATE: November 13, 2022 



 
Additionally, thank you to Mitchell, Victoria and Daniela for their continued support and 
guidance.  
 
Best, 
 
Aiman Dhiloon 
Associate Vice-President (Internal Governance) 
McMaster Students Union 
avpinternal@msu.mcmaster.ca  
 

mailto:avpinternal@msu.mcmaster.ca

